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We are delighted to invite you to the HJ International Graduate School for Peace and 

Public Leadership's Virtual Open House on Tuesday, July 23, at 7 PM ET on the 
topic, “What are our HJI Graduates Doing Now?” 

 



 

 

 

Dr. Thomas Walsh, HJI President, will host the event. Dr. Thomas Ward, Professor of 

Peace and Development Studies, will speak about the ministry and career successes 

of our many HJI graduates over the years. You will gain insight into the value of an HJI 

degree and its application in their post-graduate career path. Two distinguished HJI 

alumni, Mrs. Kaeleigh Moffitt, MA in Peace Studies, Class of 2023, and Rev. Kevin 
Thompson, MA in Peace Studies, Class of 2020, will be on hand to share their 

experiences with everyone in attendance. 

 

Feel free to extend this invitation to family and friends who are interested in learning 

more about HJI’s programs of study. 

 

We look forward to your participation! 

 

Warm regards, 

Steven D. Boyd 

Dean of Enrollment Management & Student Life 

s.boyd@ hji,edu 

  

  

Register Here  
 

   

 

  

 

 

  

 

 

  

 

 

  

 

 

  

 

    

 

 
  

 
 



Open House: What are our HJI Graduates Doing Now?

Meeting Registration

First Name* Last Name*

Email Address*

Information you provide when registering will be shared with the account owner and host and can be
used and shared by them in accordance with their Terms and Privacy Policy.

Date & Time Jul 23, 2024 05:00 PM  in 

Mountain Time (US and Canada)

First Name Last Name

join@company.com

Register
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